
Nursery Weekly Newsletter 

  

Spring 2   Week 4 – 17.03.23 

 

 
 What a fantastic show of enthusiasm for books and reading last Friday to 

celebrate World Book Day! The children and staff dressing up looked 

amazing! Don’t forget to have fun spending your £1 Token and please let 

us know if you haven’t received yours.  
  

We have continued our focus on reading familiar fairy tales, stories and 

nursery rhymes. The children again loved reading with their Year 6 

Reading Buddies. On Tuesday we made fairy cakes and the children loved weighing, 

mixing and spooning out the mixture into cases before baking in the oven. After cooling 

the cakes were dribbled with colourful icing before taking home. The children were so 

excited to eat them that not many made it home!  
  

 In the carpet sessions the children have continued to enjoy learning 

and playing group action games such as ‘Copy me, copy me, copy 

what I do…’. Our maths focus on simple shapes has culminated in a 

Shape Hunt to find rectangles around the nursery. 

 We haven’t been able to practise so much for the spring performance 

this week so the pressure will be on next week...  
  

Things to note 
  

Cardboard Egg Boxes 

Please bring in any cardboard egg boxes. We will be using them in the final week of the 
term to plant seeds in. 
  
Labelling clothes 

Please label your child’s clothes. This is an ongoing problem and would help us 
immensely. 
We are accumulating quite a collection of unclaimed clothes and we’d love to be able to 
return them to their owners. 
  
  
Dates for Your diary:  
  



International Day and Spring Performance - Thursday 30th March 

This is a whole-school initiative and each year group have been assigned a country to 
explore and celebrate. Our country will be Poland. Our cooking sessions that week will 
concentrate on a Polish theme and we would like you to join us on the Thursday to not 
only share the food the children have made, but to share any foods/ dishes special to 
your own cultures and families that you would like to bring in. On the day it would also be 
lovely to see you and/ or your child in your national/ regional costumes and to share any 
special photographs/ toys/ books or flags with us. 
  
You may have noticed that the International Day is now coinciding with our Spring 
Performance this year, therefore we would like to change some of the arrangements. 
You are invited to join us in the nursery to celebrate International Day and attend the 
Spring Performance as follows: 
  
10.15am – 11.30am  
1.15 pm – 2.30pm 
  
There is no need to book a ticket.  You are very welcome to take your child home after 
the performance if you would like to. Parents of full-time children are able to attend either 
session.  
  
Congratulations to Tracey who has just become a Grandma for the third time!!! 
  

Warmest wishes as always, 
  
Katrina, Fiona, Sophie, Liz, and Tracey 

 
 
 
 
 


